
I am very concerned at plans to abolish 
territorial copyright for books in 
Australia. Territorial copyright is 
paramount for books I write and my 
intellectual property and without it I 
would be exposed to major threats to 
my basic rights as an author and to my 
income. To only be able to purchase 
overseas versions of Australian books 
written by my colleagues and myself 
would be a sad state of affairs for the 
Australian book industry. I call on the 
Productivity Commission to reject this 
proposal immediately. 
Yours faithfully, 
Corinne Fenton 

 

 
 


